P, 0. ANERLEY,
South Coast,
Ratal,

23rd Decenber, 1948.

Mrs. Nixon,
The Manse,
Queen Street,
MOSSEL BAY.

Dear Mrs. Nixon,

I have just had a letter from Charles Scribner's Sons
in which they write as follows:-

"French rights, November 22 1948, had letter from Albin
Michel in Parie saying 1nterestad in doing the book
There and for ue to quote terms".

I have now written to Profegssor Herisson telling him
that the rights are 3disposed of, but I am writing to you to
make a suggestion (which has no authority whatever but whiech
I am prompted to make by your warm letter of September 18)
that you yourself might write to Albin Michel and give them
your qualifications to mske an adequate translation.

Yours uincerely.

q/



